
Fisch out of Water: 
Celebrating Accented 

Languages

PLACE: 
Gentle Ben’s 
865 E. University 
Blvd

TIME: 
4 p.m. to 6 p.m.

Saturday, 
April 27, 2019

Fisch is a spoken-word event organized and hosted by the Deutscher 
Studenten Club that celebrates the aesthetic uniqueness that your native 
tongue brings to the foreign languages you speak—quirks, accents, and 
all. Germans reciting in Spanish, US Americans singing in Russian, 
Turks reading in French, all conspiring to enjoy and embrace the 
aesthetic experience of blended languages. Anyone is welcome to attend 
and/or participate. Participants are asked to choose and perform a text, 
song, etc. in any learned, non-native language. If you are interested in 
performing as a part of the event, please contact Emily Poole, DSC Vice 
President at egpoole@email.arizona.edu


